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is safe.

Council members,

I am writing regarding anything on your agenda that speaks to the tree canopy in Shoreline.  To any and all requests that keep our mature trees, vote
YES.

Creativity is not an emotion.  Use some to retain our nature and environment.

Thankyou,
Noel Johnson, Shoreline resident.
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